
Australian Alpaca Association Ltd 

2022 National Alpaca Show 

Update #7B – June 2022 

Clarifying - Entry passes and parking 
 

In response to a few queries, I’d like to clarify some of the detail about entry passes and 

parking, and hope to alleviate any concern or confusion … 

 

Entry Passes: 

The RA&HS of SA will provide one adult entry pass for every three halter entries.  This 

means that an entry pass is allocated for your first halter entry, then your fourth entry, then 

your seventh, then the tenth etc..  So if your halter team comprises five alpacas, you will 

receive two entry passes to the Royal Adelaide Show. 

For those who have fleece entries, but are not bringing alpacas, I am hoping to be able to 

secure entry passes for you also, but am yet to have the details confirmed. 

 

Parking: 

The secure parking details outlined in the NAS Update #7 are optional!  Some of you may 

recall that there was a float stolen (and then safely returned) at a recent National Show.  In 

response to this, I have been asked to find secure parking for those who would prefer this 

option.  There is free street parking within a 10 to 15 minute walk of the Showgrounds, but 

the parking that is closer to the Showgrounds does incur a fee! For those travelling from 

afar, you may be able to find accommodation that includes parking options as well. 

 

Renew your AAA Membership: 

A reminder from Tanya in the AAA office, that it is important to renew your membership.  

Insurance for events such as the upcoming National Alpaca Show is only available if your 

membership is up to date … !! 

 


